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February Update: Van Services on Pause

The van will not be going out for the month of February. If you need
lactation assistance or support, please reach out to your local WIC
office. 

We truly appreciate your understanding during this time and
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

We plan to be back on the road in March, so please keep following our
page for updates!


